V\\M 4

PERFORMING ARTS

Hello, LPA Family!

We are so excited for the start of summer classes! Below are couple of things to note regarding
summer class policies.

Please enter the building through the front lobby entrance. The back lobby door will remain closed so
that we can monitor the number of people in the building.

In an effort to maintain social distancing measures, we ask that no parents or siblings enter the
building during classes. Only students and staff will be allowed inside. The following exceptions will

apply:

- New students to LaBelle and younger students may have one adult accompany them into the
studio to get their student settled, but we do ask that parents wait outside while their student is
in class.

- For students in Creative Movement, Pre-Ballet/Tap, and Hippity Hop one adult may remain in
the front lobby area.

We encourage the use of face coverings if you are waiting inside the building.

Students will be asked to sanitize their hands before entering the building and periodically throughout
class. They must bring their own water as water fountains will be closed. Students will be asked to sit
in “their space” while waiting and maintain social distancing while taking class. We will be constantly
cleaning the studio space while students are there and after they leave.

If your student has been sick or around anyone who has been sick, we ask that they not attend class.

We encourage everyone to register for classes ahead of time. The summer schedule and registration
forms are available on our website http://www.labelleperformingarts.com/SummerPrograms.htm.
Completed forms can be emailed to Caroline at caroline@labelleperformingarts.com. An invoice will
be emailed to you with an online payment link. Payment via the invoice is encouraged to reduce the
number of people at the studio. Please note there is a 3% fee for credit card payments at the studio,
payments via the invoice payment link do not incur this fee.

If you must register at the studio, a table will be set up outside the front lobby during the first week of
classes to help parents with registration.

Thank you for your support during this time! We are very excited for the start of summer classes.

Mrs. Jeannie and the LPA Staff
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